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I strongly object to the proposal in the Small sites toolkit 2021 to allow for a build or “infill” on their garden or give permission for building on any free local space.  
 
The resulting high housing density will destroy the suburban character of our area. In addition, the services (water, sewage, etc.) were not designed to support this type of additional 
traffic. There are of course additional issues around the access to such properties where permission is required from the residents that own the access roads (if these were to be 
used for access). Parking would also become an issue. 
 
In addition, as a green suburb, I object to reducing this aspect of this area, which is detrimental to all of our health as well as the naturally occurring birds, insects, etc. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 

 




